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You say you want a revolution . . . Well, let’s get started!

Dear Premier Christy Clark,

We want you to put a halt to the B.C. Hydro “Smart Meter” program

until formal public hearings are held and the concerns of the people of B.C.
are heard. B.C. Hydro’s answers need to be put on record. As Liberal Party
leader you have promised us a revolution; a new way of governing, of
sharing ideas, and of implementing policies that protect the family.

Do this by taking a second look at B.C. Hydro’s ecologically and economically
disastrous Smart Meter program.

There are well-documented risks to health and the natural environment from
prolonged exposure to the Radio Frequency Radiation emitted by wireless
hydro meters and their Wi-Max grid.

B.C. Hydro has gone from a profitable Crown Corporation to near bankruptcy
while Accenture has been in charge of operations. The so-called

“Smart Meter” program is another in a series of undemocratic decisions

that will cost British Columbians over 1 billion dollars, with no independent
evidence to show that it will save one kilowatt of energy.

Our personal privacy and security are threatened by this new wireless grid.
The people of B.C. are speaking out against Smart Meters. Are you listening?

Sincerely,

name and address



